TPNA Land Use Committee monthly report to the board, June 1st, 2015

WalkAudit

• Walk Audit occurred on Saturday May 30th, 21 people were in attendance including the two representatives from WalkSacramento, the entire land use committee, many members of the TPNA board, Councilman Guerra, two police officers and members of the Tahoe Park community. The pre walk discussion, walk and post walk meeting to discuss everyone's highest priority areas all went well. Small groups formed along the walk to discuss walkability / biking / traffic issues that were noticed along the way and consider potential solutions. Next, the Land Use Committee will be working with WalkSacramento to develop a report detailing what issues were identified and recommending potential solutions. That report will be made available to the community, city officials and developers who can help implement its recommendations.

Fairgrounds / Greenfair - Tom

- The project is in line with the anticipated growth in the latest General Plan and no further mitigation measures are being required.
- We are going to respond to the NMD and recommend the bike path connectivity to UC Davis Med Center and a flashing pedestrian signal at 53rd and Broadway. This is in line with the General Plan provisions of developing alternative transportation modes in lieu of bringing LOS in line with desired levels.